
Enhancing our community one project at a time. 

Duffield Associates, LLC 

5400 Limestone Road 

Wilmington, DE  19808 

Phone: 302.239.6634 

Fax: 302.239.8485 

duffnet.com 

July 27, 2021 

Sent Via Electronic Mail 

Ms. Rebecca Bobola 

DNREC 

Division of Water Resources 

Wetlands and Subaqueous Lands Group 

89 Kings Highway 

Dover, Delaware 19901 

RE: Fort DuPont – Canal District Branch Channel Revetment 

DNREC Application: SP-324/20 

Branch Canal 

Delaware City, Delaware 

Duffield Project No. 10801.CY 

Dear Ms. Bobola: 

On behalf of the applicant, the Fort DuPont Redevelopment & Preservation Corporation, we are 

requesting that the referenced Subaqueous Lands Permit to maintain the riprap bank along the Branch 

Channel be withdrawn.   

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact us. 

Very truly yours, 

DUFFIELD ASSOCIATES, LLC 

Ralph B. Downard, Jr., CPSS 

Practice Leader – Natural Resources 

RBD:acj 

10801CY.0721.DNRECwithdrawal.COR 


